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         13th March 2023 

 
 
 

Strike Action Update – 15th and 16th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 

 

Following on from my previous letter dated 28th February 2023 advising you of the 
proposed strike action on the 15th and 16th March 2023, I am writing to confirm that 
the planned strike action is NOT going ahead on those dates. 

 
Following meaningful consultations between the National Education Union (NEU) and 
the Welsh Government, a new, revised and fully funded pay offer will be put to teacher 
members. As a result, the strike days scheduled for this week on the 15th and 16th 
March have been called off. School will therefore be open to all pupils on these dates. 

 

Thank you for your continued support as always. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Weir 
Head Teacher 
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